
Item 6 – Update of TCEQ Decision on Chubb Petition for Inquiry 

 

Monique will give the Board an update on the final decision rendered by the TCEQ 
Board on the Curtis Chubb Petition for Inquiry of the Post Oak Savannah Groundwater 
Conservation District (POSGCD). The Board met on August 19, 2015 to consider all the 
information submitted from Dr. Chubb, POSGCD, amicus briefs from other GCDs, and 
opinions from the TCEQ Executive Director and Office of Public Interest. 

The Board found, after thorough questioning and discussion, that the petition did not 
warrant moving forward to a panel for a formal hearing. 


